
 

November 2, 2020 

 

RE: Letter of Support for On the Job and Off’s “The C.A.R.E.S. Project”  

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

The Rape Abuse & Incest National Network is pleased to provide this letter of enthusiastic 

support for On the Job and Off’s “The C.A.R.E.S Project” (Child Abuse Recognition and 

Reporting for the Emergency Services.) The mission of The C.A.R.E.S. Project is to train 30,000 

first responders nationwide to recognize the signs of child abuse, neglect and trafficking and 

understand the reporting process.  

 

Rape Abuse & Incest National Network is the nation’s largest anti-sexual violence organization. 

RAINN created and operators the National Sexual Assault Hotline and is in partnership with 

more than 1,000 local sexual assault service providers across the country. RAINN carries out 

programs to prevent sexual violence, help survivors, and ensure that perpetrators are brought to 

justice. 

We are confident in the approach On the Job and Off has developed for this initiative and they 

are uniquely positioned to offer this educational curriculum. We are happy to support them in 

this effort and are proud to be a part of The C.A.R.E.S. Project.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Heather Drevna 

Vice President of Communications 

Rape Abuse & Incest National Network 

www.rainn.org 

1220 L St NW, Suite 500 

Washington, DC 20005 


